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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

I believe your agency should take an aggressive approach to preservation of existing forests, especially Legacy

forests with Second Growth as well as Old Growth.

 

Please continue support of sustainable forestry, which supports wildlife, including salmon and orca whale

protection, spotted owl, and other threatened species.

 

These policies support the economy of our region in the Northwest. Also, tribal nations must be included. 

 

All forestry must carefully protect streams, wetlands and all critical areas.

 

Thank you for your attention.


